
WELCOME TO THE LIBRARY
We’re reopening our branches to you 
for computer use by appointment on 

Monday, April 19, 2021
Appointments will be for one hour only and at 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m.,  
1:30 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. — except for Tuesdays when the library is open late, 
then appointments are at 1:00 p.m., 2:30 p.m., 4:30 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. 
We’re very excited to see you again, and we want to let you know what to 
expect when you visit. Here are some things you will need to do while visiting:

	 •	 Wear a mask that covers the nose and mouth at all times.
	 •	 Have your temperature taken when entering the library. If your 

temperature is above 100.4°, you will be asked to visit on another day.
	 •	 Wash or sanitize your hands frequently. 
	 •	 Follow social distancing guidelines by staying at least 6 feet apart  

from others.
	 •	 Limit your time in the library and the length of interactions with staff.  
	 •	 Computer sessions will end automatically, and there is no extension  

of time. 
	 •	 Children under the age of 13 must remain with a 

parent or guardian at all times.

Thank you for doing your part  
to keep everyone safe!

Browsing 
appointments 

start on  
May 3
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